
From: Lilly, Devin-AR
To: LNGStudy
Subject: Comment Letter on LNG Export Study
Date: Thursday, January 24, 2013 2:47:13 PM
Attachments: 2013_01_24_14_14_23.pdf

Good afternoon, This email serves to submit the attached signed letter of comment on the LNG
export study on behalf of Charles P. Sammarone, Mayor of Youngstown, Ohio.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Devin Lilly
Associate
Abraham & Roetzel
600 14th Street, NW
Suite 400
Washington, D.C. 20005-3318
Direct Dial No. (202) 216-8314
Main Phone No: (202) 216-8727
Fax No.: (202) 338-6340
Email: dblilly@argovaffairs.com
http://www.argovaffairs.com
 
Both Devin Lilly and Abraham & Roetzel intend that this message be used exclusively by the
addressee(s). This message may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt
from disclosure under applicable law. Unauthorized disclosure or use of this information is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please permanently dispose of the
original message and notify Devin Lilly immediately at (202) 216-8314. Thank you.
 
 
 

mailto:dblilly@argovaffairs.com
mailto:LNGStudy@Hq.Doe.Gov
mailto:dblilly@argovaffairs.com
http://www.argovaffairs.com/










